## TOWN OF NEW LONDON RECREATION COMMISSION MEETING September 25, 2020

PRESENT: Justin Garzia, Lyndsey Harkins, Pete Hamel, Carol Kinzler (via Zoom), Janet Kidder, Town Administrator Kim Hallquist, and Police Chief Emily Cobb

Due to the resignation of Recreation Director Scott Blewitt, there followed a lengthy discussion of the position. The amount of time needed to direct the various activities, manage staff and the beaches was considered. Also, members of the Commission have spoken with Outing Club directors regarding joint collaboration. Members felt the position should be full-time. However, Lyndsey felt it was too early to make that decision.

Kim will forward the job description previously used for review. Also, the Commission will review the activities that take place during the year, and, determine if programs, etc. are necessary.

The meeting adjourned at 5:05 pm. Respectfully submitted, Janet R. Kidder